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James Parker

To: sallyhart@warwickshire.gov.uk
Subject: RE: Personal Injury Accident Data Request - Whitnash

From: sallyhart@warwickshire.gov.uk [mailto:sallyhart@warwickshire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 18 July 2012 09:56 
To: James Parker 

Subject: RE: Personal Injury Accident Data Request - Whitnash 

 
Hi James  
 
I have checked from the period 1/3/2011 through to today and there have been no accidents in 
that period. 
 
Sally Hart 
Road Safety Intelligence Team 
Communities 
Warwickshire County Council 
Tel: 01926 418613 
Email: sallyhart@warwickshire.gov.uk 
www.warwickshire.gov.uk 
 
 
 
From:        "James Parker" <james@ptbtransport.co.uk> 
To:        <sallyhart@warwickshire.gov.uk> 
Date:        18/07/2012 09:43 
Subject:        RE: Personal Injury Accident Data Request - Whitnash 

 
 
 
Hi Sally, 
  
You may recall that we obtained accident from you for the area shown on the attached map. 
  
We are now being asked for minor revisions to our submitted work, which used the accident data; but I’m aware that a further 

year has passed since our request, and wondered if you could just let me know if there have been any additional accidents at 

the location shown on the attached map in the last year? 
  
I expect it’s unlikely, on the basis that there were only 4 accidents in the previous 5 years, but just an indication would be very 

helpful for our resubmission. 
  
I look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Many thanks, 
  
James Parker 
Director 
PTB Transport Planning Ltd 
T/F. 0121 454 5530 
M. 07792 970487 
W. www.ptbtransport.co.uk 
  
PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE MOVED OFFICE TO: 
  
SUITE H1 
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RADCLYFFE HOUSE 
66/68 HAGLEY ROAD 
EDGBASTON 
BIRMINGHAM 
B16 8PF 
  
The information contained herein is strictly confidential and intended solely for the addressee.  It may contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not 

the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it.  Please contact the sender immediately on +44 (0) 121 454 5530, or via return of 

email if you believe you have received this message in error.  
  


